
 

 

 
Byron, Illinois  

 

www.saintmaryinbyron.org |815-234-7431| secretary@saintmaryinbyron.org  

www.facebook.com/stmarybyron/ 

Fr. Richard Rosinski,  Pastor 
226 E. Second Street   

PO Box 1070  
Byron, Illinois 61010-1070 

Phone: (815) 234.7431   
Fax: (815) 234.2133     

Sacramental Emergencies 
815-406-8193 

Email–richr@saintmaryinbyron.org 

Mass Times 
Weekend: Saturday   5PM 

Sunday  8:00AM & 10:45AM  
Weekday Mass 

Tues., Wed , Thurs, Friday: 7:30AM 
Holy Day   
See Bulletin  

Mass is Streamed LIVE @8am 
Can watch replay of Mass at anytime.  

https://stmarylive.com 
YouTube Saint Mary  

Every: Fri 8:00a –8:30a  
Sat 3:30p-4:30p                                     
Additionally :  

“Be Reconciled” Wed.  
March 24  9a-8p 

Sat. March 27, 3:00p-4:30p 
Mon. March 29, 6:30p-7:30p 

Tues. March 30, 10:00a-11:00a 
( Last Confession time before Easter) 

 https://flocknote.com/smbyron  

 

 



 

Tuesday 3/23 7:30am 
Daniel & Mary O’Shea †    S O’Shea  
Wednesday 3/24 7:30am  
Donald Bybee†    Family  
 Thursday 3/25 7:30am 

Joyce Wills †    A Cash  
Friday 3/26  7:30am  
 Bruce & Ann Hickman † Family   

 Saturday  3/27  5pm  
Francis Henry † K Bybee  
Sunday 3/28 
8am  For the People  
10:45am  Robert & Nancy Davis  † 
                   Kruse Family     

Please Pray for those who need our 
Prayers 

 
For those who are Sick: 

Matt Henkle  
Kathy Marinelli 
Bradley Billiter 

Bill Hogan  
Makenna Budd Connors  

 
For those who have died : 

 
All those on our Prayer List  

All those who have asked for Prayers  
 

For all teachers, aids, and support staff  
 

For all the essential Workers   
For all those unable to see there loved ones 

 
* For all those who are homebound, and  

In a nursing home, and unable to attend Mass  
 

*For all those who are having surgery 
 

*Please pray for our First  
Responders; Police, Fire and  
Paramedics and all our Civil  

Servants. All those serving to Protect us  
Doctors & Nurses all those on our prayer 
list and all those serving in the Military or 

our priest, and all priests. 

Parish Office  
226 E 2nd St | PO Box 1070 | Byron, IL 61010 

(815) 234.7431  
Mon-Thurs 8am-4pm (closed 12-1) Fri 8-12pm 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 Throughout the holy season of Lent the words of the Psalm that we sing this 
weekend has been our spiritual focus, “Create a clean heart in me, O God”. 
Through prayer, fasting and charity we have asked God to help us see our 
faults and to learn from them, so that we may follow Jesus more closely. 

These spiritual disciplines of prayer, fasting and charity have encouraged us to focus on the 
love of God and the ways that we, by our human weaknesses, have turned away from that 
love. For our sins we ask pardon and peace. 
 We as Catholic Christians have the wonderful Sacrament of Penance that Jesus gave us to, 
in a true and powerful way, ask and feel God’s forgiveness in our lives. Many who have not 
celebrated the Sacrament of Penance for a while, may feel uncomfortable or even scared to 
return to this sacrament of healing; but I would offer you one thought to think about in 
reflection: God always welcomes us home! God longs for us to be in close relationship with 
Him. God longs for His children to feel his mercy. God is like the father in the parable of the 
prodigal son who stood on the porch for just a glimpse of his child, waiting so he could wel-
come him home. In the same way, we should long to be with our Father, who is waiting for 
us to return and say we are sorry. To ask God to not only help us recognize our sins, but to 
learn from them, so that we can make different choices in the future.  
 On Wednesday, March 24, all the parishes of the Diocese of Rockford will be offering the 
Sacrament of Penance for an extended period. “Be Reconciled” is a day of invitation 
for Catholics to come into any Catholic church throughout the diocese and feel God’s for-
giveness and healing. Here at Saint Mary, Byron we will be celebrating the sacrament from 
9:00 am until 8:00 pm. You are invited to come, hear, and feel God’s mercy and healing: for 
God to create a clean heart in YOU, God’s child.  
Peace always, 
Fr. Rich  
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· Sign up for the whole Month of March & April   
· SIGN UP FOR EASTER NOW  
· Cancel if you are unable to attend– PLEASE  
· If you sign up to Sanitize please check in Before Mass.   
· WE NEED PEOPLE TO HELP! 
              Mass times Sat-5pm, Sun 8,10:45 & Daily Mass  

Please Sign up for daily Mass and each Mass you attend .  
You may call office to sign up also 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054CACA82BA4FB6-mass  

If you or know someone that needs help  direct them to  
The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul  

    815-406-8368 

Palm Sunday  



 

EASTER MEMORIALS As we journey into the light of Easter joy, we take time 
to remember those who have gone before us and recognize that each of us is on a 
journey to Christ. As we praise God during this Easter Season, may we also give 
praise to Him in remembrance of those who have touched our lives. Your dona-
tion will go toward the cost of our church decorations and flowers to keep our 
church vibrant for the 7 weeks of our Easter Season. Your donation will go 
toward the cost of our Seasonal Church Decór here at St Mary.    
Byron. You are, however, welcome to donate any amount that you would like, 
to support our Seasonal Church Decór Fund.  You can use your Flower 
fund in your envelops also. Please complete the form below and return it 
to the Office, along with your donation, by March 28 , 2021. Thank you for your 
continued support.  Kris & Nettie  
Yes, I wish to make an Easter Memorial Dona!on in memory, hon-

or, or thanksgiving of  

(PLEASE PRINT) ___________________________ 

__________________________ My Name 

_______________  Amount ____________ 

2021 St Vincent DePaul in Action: 
January 1 to current: Over sixteen families were given 
aide with various needs totaling over $13,000, including 
rent, utilities, food, prescription, auto repair and gas.  One 
family was helped with furnace replacement and another 
with frozen water pipe repairs. 

In January members made calls to 25 Friends in 
Need that we helped over the past year to see 
how they were doing.  Response was heart-
warming and only three asked for additional 
assistance. 

In February around 30 calls were made to parish 
members we haven’t seen for a while to say 
hello. 

We purchased 12 fish dinner tickets that were given 
to families we felt could use a nice hot meal. 

On March 12, our members delivered 15 fish dinners 
and a small vase with St Patrick’s Day flowers 
to parish homebound.  It was a truly rewarding 
project. 

On March 19th, twenty families we have helped over 
the past year will receive Spring Thinking of You 
cards signed by our members, a small gift and a 
$25 food gift card to help with their Easter meal. 

 
Thank you for your donations in January: $3,031 and 
February $662.  SVDP will continue to be good stew-
ards with the generous donations of our parishioners 
throughout the community. 

We know it is hard to ask for help, but if 
you or anyone you know needs a little help, 
please reach out to us on our St Vincent de 
Paul phone.  815-406-8368. 
SVDP Conference St. Mary Byron 

This year the Byron Conference of St Vincent    
DePaul was blessed to have a spectacular $25,000 
matching pledge initiative.  We mailed letters to 
our parish family to participate in the Matching 
Grant opportunity. Over 100 families donated for ap-
proximately $16,652 so far.  Thank you for supporting local 
families with needs of rent, utilities, food, etc.  You can still mail 
your donation or drop in basket at Church.  

All are welcome 
to attend  



 

 Adel Clow 
Ralph Larson 
Joe Cerasa 
Rebecca Donovan       
Eubanks Family   
Richard Hamas 
Katherine Boos 
John Hess 
Karen Anderson  
Nora Skurski 
Frank Harwarth 
 Kathy Schramer 
Ani Muldowney  
Eleanor  Kane  
Keith Grennan  
Sarah Mandzen 
Joan Hanlin  
Matt Henkle  
Patti Ludwig  
Kathy Marinelli 
Teresa Eubanks  
Millie Anderson 
Kathy Rudy  
Carol Stein 
Kevin Lyons  
Kathy Rudy  
Kevin R 
Ed Philipps 

WE ARE A STEWARDSHIP PARISH 
 CONTRIBUTIONS FOR  March 17,  2021  

  
 
 

 

Envelopes   $   2777.00 

On Line Giving  $  1830.00 
   

                             
 

 

  

  

All our friends at Generations at Neighbors 
Seth Bennet , Friend of M Pearson  

Troy Keip, nephew of Shirley Barber  
Bill Philipps, brother of Ed Philipps  

Jennifer Peterson, friend of Wanda Cacciatore  
Teresa Early friend   of Faith Pauling  

Carol Semenini, Sister of Bonnie Scullion 
Walter Monk, son in law of Ed Phillips 

Ryan Collins, cousin of Ralph & J Larson  
Pat Hedlund, friend of Helen Mleczko  

Mary Alice T, sister of Bonnie Scullion  
Ann Lyon, sister of Dave Lyon 

Christina Carmona, mother of Bernie Gleiter 
  Wiiliam Gorski, brother of Diann Frison & Paulette Stoll 

 

All Seminarians & Sister 
Sister Lydia Marie 

Sister Mary Ley 
—Military 

Jonah Pearson 
Austin & Kathryn Elzen   

 

 

  In person RE  March 21 April 11 
Make sure to check your Flocknote messages  

Stephanie Schermerhorn CRE 
stephanie@saintmaryinbyron.org   
 
Watch and read your Flocknotes with 

Class information  

Adult Choir– See Mary Pearson     
Knights of Columbus  Tuesday 4/6 7:30pm  Zoom  
SVdP Society    April 15 ,  8:30am  Here & Zoom  
Drive up Fish Fry 3/26 5-7pm  Prepaid tickets only  
Stations of the Cross  3/19,3/26,  
  April 2 @ 7pm  Church     
Youth Group  6-8pm Sundays  
Living stations Sunday 3/28 7pm  

 

If using the Easter envelope please 
make sure to write your 
name on it if using Cash.   
Thank You  

Sundays  
6-8pm 



 

 
 

 

The Knights will 
have for sale at the 
3/26 The Brass  
Family Chowder for 
sale.  Each cup will 
be $2.00 CASH.  

All Orders 
due  

Monday 
3/22 

3/22 

A St Patrick Day  
Tradition.  
Thanks Ron Z  


